JOSHUA PASIN
ATEKR DISTRICT

PO BOX 675 61750 CHOLLITA ROAD JOSHUA TREE CALIFORNIA 92252
TELEPHONE 760.366.8438 FAX 760.366.9528 email jbwd@jbwd.com

CALL AND NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE JOSHUA BASIN WATER DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Notice is hereby given that Mike Reynolds, President of the Joshua
Basin Water District Board of Directors, hereby calls a Special
Meeting of the Board of Directors of said District to be held
Wednesday June 13, 2012 at 7:00 pm at the Joshua Basin Water
District office located at 61750 Chollita Road, Joshua Tree CA
02252 for the purpose of discussion and possible action on the
following topics:

Recharge Basin Security and Tortoise Fence: recommend that the
Board award contract or reject all bids and re-advertise for
proposals for the chain link and tortoise fence at the
Groundwater Recharge Site.

Presentation on Groundwater Recharge Project

Dated: Wednesday, June 6, 2012

Mike Reynolds, President, Board of Directors
Joshua Basin Water District




